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*#* NOTICE ***
STREET IMPROVEMENTS
MAIN STREET

In our ongoing efforts to maintain Village streets, we have
scheduled improvements to Main Street, from Bridge Street to
the east Village limits. The improvements include hot mix
asphalt cold milling and paving, concrete curb and gutter,
sidewalk, curb ramps and pavement markings.

The project is scheduled to begin Tuesday, September 3rd with
substantial completion by Friday, September 27th,

The street will be closed to thru traffic (other than emergency
vehicles) during the entire project. Residents of Main Street will
have access in/out at all times. However, “on-street” parking will
not be allowed, for the duration of the project.

The Village and Contractor will coordinate efforts with Granger,
to ensure that your refuse/recycling is picked up on Thursdays as
usual. Some weeks it may be picked up at the end of your
driveway. Some weeks it may be picked up at a designated
location at the end of the street, in which case the Village and
Contractor will pick up and replace your carts for you.

We thank you in advance for your patience and understanding.
We continually strive to improve and maintain the quality of
Village streets on your behalf.

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS
' REGARDING THIS PROJECT,
PLEASE CONTACT TONY KOSTER, DPW DIRECTOR
AT 616-902-3944



